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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 10:11 AM
To: 'Silva, Brian'
Cc: Bauer, Michael (MikeBauer); Filing
Subject: RE: Former Signal Oil (Chevron) 20-6127, 2301-2337 Blanding Ave (RO0002466)

Mr. Silva, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Investigation Report for case RO2466 is extended to 
September 8, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Silva, Brian [mailto:bsilva@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 10:03 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Bauer, Michael (MikeBauer); Filing 
Subject: Former Signal Oil (Chevron) 20-6127, 2301-2337 Blanding Ave (RO0002466) 
 
Mr. Wickham- 
I am sending this e-mail (based on our telephone conversation this morning) to request a 31 day extension for 
the submittal of the Site Investigation Report; originally due August 7, 2009.  The extension is requested due to 
unexpected delays in the installation of the sub-slab vapor probes (sub-contractor equipment failure).  The 
new proposed due date for the submittal of the Site Investigation report is Monday September 7, 2009.  Please 
let me know if this is acceptable.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to give me a call.   
 
Thank you, 

Brian A. Silva 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 107          
Rancho Cordova, California 95670  

(916) 889-8900 main 
(916) 889-8908 direct 
(916) 889-8999 fax 
(916) 919-0403 cell 
bsilva@craworld.com 

Visit us at www.craworld.com 

 


